
Letter of Support 

As a resident of Brookland Manor, I would like to express my strong support to the 

Zoning Commission for the construction of the new Seniors Building and the new 

Family residential building that are being proposed for Block 7 (ZC Case No. 14-

18A).  I have reviewed the plans for the two new buildings in Block 7 and I believe 

that they will be great additions to our neighborhood and will set a very high 

standard for the architectural quality of the new RIA community. 

I also want the Zoning Commission to know that the management of Brookland 

Manor has been very good about letting us know what it is going on with the future 

of our community.  

I am excited to see the redevelopment plans for our new community move forward, 

and I look forward to the future development phases occurring as quickly as 

possible.  Thank you for your attention to my comments.  I hope that you approve 

the proposed Block 7 project because I believe that change will be good for this 

community. 
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